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16th June 2023 

Dear Parents and carers,  

I am writing to inform you of the arrangements that are now in place for September 2023. 

We are very excited to be welcoming three new teachers to our teaching team and they are all looking 

forward to getting to know the children and their families. I know you will make them feel very welcome. 

I am also delighted to inform you that as part of our extended teaching team, Miss Hayward, Mrs Payne 

and Mrs Sciortino will be covering teachers on their days out of class.  

Year R Chestnut Class Miss Walker Miss Tuffin 
Miss Boyd-Smith  

Year 1 Birch Class Miss Cubbon  Mrs Steel 
Mrs Humphries 

Year 2 Willow Class Mr Allen Mrs Sciortino 
Mr Belsham 

Year 3 Holly Class Miss Tanner Mrs Lipscombe 

Year 4 Sycamore Class Mr Booth Mr Dart 

Year 5 Rowan Class Mr Newman  Mrs Darke 

Year 6 Oak Class Mrs Skeels Miss Hole 

Our meeting for the parents and carers joining the school in September is on Monday at 6pm. Miss 

Walker will be at Nursling for you to be able to meet her.  

A transition session will take place in the morning of Wednesday 5th July, this is the same day our Year 6 

children go to their Secondary School for transition. On this day, you do not have to do anything 

differently. Please drop and collect your child from their current classroom.  

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mrs J Jearrad 

Headteacher 


